Reference: FOI.636.19

Subject: Waiting lists at Prince Philip Hospital

Date of Request: | 29 April 2019

Requested

What your average waiting appointment time was for a general surgery appointment being provided
to a patient if a routine referral was sent to Prince Philip Hospital in July 2015.

Response:

Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) does not hold the waiting time for general surgery at
Prince Philip Hospital in July 2015. During this time, all referrals were received by the central referral
hub before being disseminated onto the relevant hospital. The UHB is unable to identify the
historical wait time from the centralised referral information that is held.
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